
News release 10-04-20 
 
 
 
 
Incidents:  
 
09-28-20 
 
At 0235hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1449 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1034hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1450 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on Parkview Drive. 
 
At 1059hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1451 for a report of harassment to 
a resident on Walnut Street. 
 
At 1150hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1452 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1415hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1453 for a report of a missing 
juvenile from a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1617hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1454 for an animal complaint at a 
residence eon S. Washington St. 
 
At 2255hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1455 to assist the HCSO on a 
traffic stop on S. Washington St. 
 
09-29-20 
 
At 0000hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1456 for a traffic stop on S 
Washington St. 
 
At 1834hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1458 for a theft of service at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1855hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1459 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on Wooster Road. 
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09-30-20 
 
At 0949hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1460 for a petty theft at a business 
on S Washington St. 
 
At 0958hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1461 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on N Grant St. 
 
At 1106hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1462 for a petty theft at a business 
on SR39. 
 
At 1735hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1463 for a disturbance at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1810hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1465 for a suspicious person at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
10-01-20 
 
At 0043hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1466 for a suspicious vehicle at 
the park on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1208hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1467 for a disturbance near a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1327hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1468 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1357hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1469 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1943hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1470 for a report of criminal 
damage at a residence on Critchfield St. 
 
At 2118hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1471 for a juvenile problem at a 
residence on Hebron Street. 
 
10-02-20 
 
At 0550hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1472 for a juvenile problem at 
residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 1030hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1473 for a dog running at large on 
Hebron Street. 
 
At 1339hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1474 for a suspicious vehicle at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1714hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1475 for a welfare check at a 
residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1943hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1476 for a citizen assist at a 
business on S Washington St. 



 
At 2328hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1477 for a suspicious vehicle at a 
business on SR 39.   
 
At 2332hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1478 for a disabled vehicle on S 
Washington St. 
 
10-03-20 
 
At 1227hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1482 for a welfare check at a 
residence on Massillon Road. 
 
At 1323hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1483 for a citizen assist at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1959hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1485 for a suspicious vehicle at a 
business on E Jackson St. 
 
At 2011hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1486 for a petty theft at a 
residence on E Jackson St. 
 
10-04-20 
 
At 0105hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1487 for a suspicious person on 
Rails to Trails. 
 
At 0603hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1488 for a suspicious person at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1040hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1489 to assist another agency at a 
business on SR 39. 
 
At 1751hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1490 for a report of fraud at a 
residence on Bob White Ln.  
  
 
 
 
Accidents:  
 
09-29-20 
 
At 0706hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1457 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash at the square.  A report was filed. 
 
10-03-20 
 
At 0819hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1480 for a 2 vehicle non-injury 
accident on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1048rs this department responded to call 20MPD1481 for a private property accident 
on E. Jones St. No report was filed. 
 



At 1919hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1484 for a one vehicle non-injury 
accident on SR 39. 


